DGT-12/1/2016-TC
Government of India
Ministry of Skill Development & Entrepreneurship
Directorate General if Training
Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Marg,
New Delhi dated the /& February, 2017
To,

Sh. Vipin Sahani,
CEO, NABET
Quality Council of India
ITPI Building, 6th Floor, 4-A,
IP Estate, Ring Road, New Delhi-110002

Subject: Opening of QCI portal and migrating the data to NCVT MIS portal-reg.
Sir,

You may kindly the aware that the accredited proposals received from QCl are
scrutinized at this directorate with reference to the available data on the QCl Portal before
these are submitted to sub-committee of NCVT for affiliation. Similarly, the scrutiny is also
done for the cases where corrigendum are to be issued and reference is required to be made in
VIP cases etc.

Nearly for past one month, the QCI Portal is not working / is closed. As such we are
unable to access to the data to scrutinize the proposals related to issue of corrigendum. There
are about 40 cases where corrigendum requires to be issued immediately so that trainees of
these institute could be allowed to write the examination which have since been commenced.
from 2nd Feb, 2017. Further as no data of the ITI’s is migrated to NCVT MIS Portal, the matter
remains unresolved besides the application lying at stage 3c/5kat QCl are also awaited.

The matter was discussed in review meeting held on 24.01.2016 wherein QCl assured
to make the portal operational but nothing so far has been done. The portal is still closed
which is adversely affecting the working at DGT.

You are requested to kindly open the postal immediately and also sent the proposals as
v/ﬂ'f’ have been requested vide has directorate letter of even no dated 29.12{0816 (C«Qy»(j a,kdcsieﬂb

Yours faithfully,
(a
/

(Deepanker Mallick)
Dy. Director General(T)
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Dated 29.12.2016
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As you are aware that Quality Council of India (QCI) was engaged for
accreditation of ITIs, for a period of four years (from 1st September, 2012). As per the
agreed terms of MoU signed between DGT (on behalf of NCVT) and QCI, the latter
would do accreditation of the ITIs and shall forward the duly accredited proposals to
DGT for further consideration for affiliation by Sub-Committee of NCVT dealing with

affiliation matters.

In this regard a discussion was held during the meeting on 15.12.2016
regarding the forwarding of Applications in pipeline with QCI to DGT for affiliation.
During the meeting QCI was requested to forward all such applications for which the
requisite fee had been received by them for further necessary action. The application
was to be duly accredited before forwarding the same to DGT.

An email was also sent by the undersigned on 19.12.16. The said information
is still awaited. You are therefore requested to forward all these applications
immediately, after doing the needful as stated above.

This may be treated as most urgent.

ours Sincerely

— L

(Deepankar Mallick) | )
Deputy Di_l:ec_tor General (Trg.)

Sh. Vipin Sahani, CEQ,
NABET, Quality Council of India, ITPI Building,
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